A NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC.....

DUE TO THE COVID-19 SITUATION, PLEASE BE
ADVISED THAT THE PLANNING BOARD MEETING
SCHEDULED FOR TUESDAY, April 14, 2020 HAS

BEEN CANCELLED.

THE NEXT PLANNING BOARD MEETING IS
SCHEDULED FOR TUESDAY, April 28, 2020 AT
/PM.

THANK YOU.

Respectfully Submitted,

Joanne Broderick
Assessing / Zoning / Planning Secretary

CC: Board Members
Board Professionals

April 1, 2020



